
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
I am amazing and I can do it!

Baines’ Weekly News: Thankfulness 6th September 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their
classes this week!

Psalm 106:1 ‘Praise the Lord. Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures forever.’

The PTFA have signed up to the Cashpot initiative from Asda.
Anytime you shop at Asda and scan your reward card there is a
contribution made to the school's fundraising pot. Please
choose Baines’ to receive the additional funding it will support
the school’s ‘Perfect Playground’ project.

● Go to the ‘Cashpots’ button at the bottom of the app
● Scroll down and click on ‘Join Cashpot for Schools’
● Scroll down and click ‘Yes count me in’
● Scroll down and click ‘ I have a school I want to choose
● Type in Baines, select Baines Endowed Penrose Avenue
● Click ‘Submit’
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Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Presley Winnie-Rae 3JB Elana B Isaac H

Pre-School Namarla-Mae Mia 3VB Isaac Cason

RMS 4TS Klay C Ryan M

RSF 4JP Hollie M Hailey C

RJB 5SN Finley C Amelia H

1BE Amelia Arabella 5RF Alexander A Archie O

1CW Harry Lylah-Marie 6BW Ronnie H Bobby W

1/2SB Reggie Lyla-Grace 6KP William W Isla F-B

2BS Nova-Leigh Cianna 6AK

2CH Buddy M Isabella D



‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
I am amazing and I can do it!

School events this week:
● It has been a wonderful week with everyone back in school. The new Reception children have

settled in very well and there is a very calm and purposeful atmosphere in school.
● The new school dinner ordering system is underway and although there have been a few teething

troubles it has been successful. The children are enjoying the new system and how their dinners are
served. Please order your school dinners by midnight each Thursday.

Coming up:

● Reception children will be attending full time from Monday 9th September.
● Year 6 will be off on their outdoor adventurous week to PGL on Monday. It will be a fantastic week

filled with new opportunities.
● Year 5 will begin their school swimming lessons on Thursday. Please ensure that your child has all

the necessary equipment for this. School does not hold any spare items and it is a statutory part of
the curriculum that the children must attend.

● Extra-curricular clubs will be starting soon. Keep your eyes peeled for signing up for them.
● The Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats programme will continue soon. If there are any

particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the beadmin@cidari.co.uk
email.

Reminders:
● School uniform is NAVY and Yellow. Please ensure that your child’s clothing is in these colours.

Diary Dates for September:

Date Event

Tuesday 3rd School opened for the half term

Monday 9th- Friday 13th Y6 PGL Residential Trip - Year Six pupils will be spending the
week at PGL Winmarleigh Hall

Monday 9th Reception Pupils Start Full Time

Monday 16th-Friday 20th Extra Curricular Clubs Begin

Wednesday 18th National Fitness Day

Thursday 19th The Gazette Photograph for Reception children

Thursday 19th Reception children Curriculum meeting is at 5.00 p.m.
Year 1 to Year 6 Parents Information Evening sessions will run
at two different times:
3:30 p.m. - 4:15 p.m. & 4:45 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Parents/Carers should attend one session for each of their
children.

The remaining Diary Dates for the term will be sent out next week, following our Diary Staff Meeting.
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